
Christ is Risen!
Thank you to those parishioners who have made their pledges and 
are actively participating in our Stewardship Ministry.
I'd like to encourage those who have not yet pledged to consider 
doing so. Through giving we show gratitude to God and support 
his Holy Church.
For your convenience you can easily renew your gift by contacting 
the Church office.
I am happy to provide you with additional stewardship cards if 
needed or answer any questions.
Wishing everyone a Blessed Pascha.
In Christ,

Stella Dariotis
Stewardship Chairperson

Sign up now! 
Please visit our website to sign up or call 

Pat Kallergis at 916-812-3649

Academic Scholarships available!
Please contact Yianni Magoulias in the Church office or visit our website for 

application information.
Going away to college? Contact Yianni Magoulias to be connected with an 

Orthodox community near your campus!



Coffee Fellowship Hour
Sunday, April 28, 2019

We welcome you into the Annunciation Hellenic Center 
following tonight’s Divine Liturgy to break the fast together with an

ANASTASI/RESURRECTION FEAST

Please contact Peter Callas at
(916) 690-9379 or pscallas@yahoo.com


